
 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

       We are a Church of England School… 
 

We say a prayer before lunch each day.  
 

In our daily collective worship, we will be exploring 
this half-term’s theme of ‘Reverence and respect’  

This week’s song: Joy is the flag flown high. 
 

School Values:  
Compassion  Courage  Responsibility 

 

 

This week in phonics… 
We will be learning to read 
and write words containing 
the sounds ‘ear’, ‘air’ and 

‘ure’.   
 

We are learning to read 
‘there’ and ‘what’, as well 
as continuing to practise 

all previously taught 
words. 

 

This week in maths… 
 

We will be exploring 
numbers 6, 7 and 8. 

Counting, representing 
and comparing these 

numbers.  

Library books… 
Each Friday we visit the library together in 
small groups for the children to spend some 

time looking at the books and choosing one to 
bring home and share.  

Please can you make sure your child comes to 
school on a Friday with their library book- if 
they don’t bring it back, they will be unable to 

take out a new book!  

 

Why this ‘theme’? 
   We have chosen this theme as it flows on  

from our ‘Sharks’ theme from last week. We will 
also be spending time contributing 

 to the art work that will be added to  
our school GoGo dinosaur  

‘Breakasaurus’. 

Captain Flinn and the Pirate Dinosaurs 
 

Week beginning 31st January 2022 

Things your child can do at home: Share pirate and dinosaur stories together, make your own pirate 
props (cutlass, telescope) and create your own stories, write clues to help your grown-ups find the 

‘treasure’ you have hidden.       
Homework: Draw your own design on the GoGo dinosaur template. You could draw patterns, create a 

collage, paint shapes or create pictures on it.    

 

Did you know… 
Pirates wore eye 

patches over their 
eye they used to see 

in the dark. 

 

I wonder… 
Would you rather 
be friends with a 
dinosaur or a 
pirate? Why?  


